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Salary Increase Approved For Richardson Co Sheriff's Dept
(KLZA)--It’s good news for the staff of the Richardson County Sheriff’s Department. 

That comes in the way of a salary increase approved during last week’s meeting of the Richardson
County Commission. 

Sheriff Randy Houser addressed the issue during the session, requesting from the Commission
approval of a 2.75-percent annual salary increase for Sheriff and Jail personnel. 

The three Commissioners voted unanimously to approve the increase, which is now in effect. 
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